Attention:

Important Town Meeting This Week
At a news conference last night, the mayor announced that the amount of local underwater grass protection is declining.  A new law will be passed this week in order to address this problem.  A town meeting will be held here at school in order to discuss how and why the law should be implemented.  

Several local citizen groups, scientists, and government officials plan to make presentations at the meeting.  As this decision will affect all members of the community, everyone is encouraged to attend and share their ideas. 
Town Meeting Rules:

· Each Interest Group will have between 4-6 minutes for their presentation; no more and no less. 

· After all groups have made their opening presentations, each Interest Group will have 1 minute of optional rebuttal time.  

· Each Interest Group will choose one speaker to represent the ideas of the entire group during the presentation and one defender to answer questions from the press or other community members during the rebuttal time. 

· No interruptions will be allowed when a group is making a presentation.  If a member of a group does interrupt, 30 seconds of presentation or rebuttal time will be removed from the offending group. 
· At the end of the meeting, everyone will try to come to a consensus and begin writing up the outline of the final law, if possible.  If no consensus can be met, the meeting will be adjourned and scheduled to continue at a later date.
